
Appraisal Subcommittee
Federal Financial Institutions Examination Council

October 23, 2002

Mary Ellen Detra Reynolds
775 E. Broad Street, #25
Columbus, OH 43205

Dear Ms. Reynolds:

We have received your letter and attachments to Mr. Robert Otterman. In your letter to Mr.
Otterman, you appear to expect us to review your materials and then to forward them to Mr.
Otterman. Please be advised that the Appraisal Subcommittee is not authorized by Federal law to
become involved in local litigation. If you have a complaint regarding a State certified or
licensed real estate appraiser, you should file that complaint with your State’s appraiser
regulatory agency. We are returning your letter and documents.

Sincerely,

Ben Henson
Executive Director


